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Dear 8th Grade Families, 

I am proud and relieved to tell you that all High School Applications have been officially entered! Please be on the lookout for a high school receipt that your child will be bringing home this Friday. If there are any major concerns or discrepancies, please return to me with an explanation of the problem no later than Wednesday, 12/20/17.  
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to congratulate you on surviving this part of the high school process!  I also would like to thank you for your ongoing patience when dealing with this complex process.  Now let's cross our fingers and hope that our students all get the placement of their choice!

I hope everyone has a restful and wonderful holiday and New Year!


Warm regards, 


Star Corvinelli
School Counselor
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